
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

April 19, 2021 

Contact: Rep. Hintz, 608-266-2254 

 

REP. HINTZ: STATEMENT ON FOXCONN ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

OSHKOSH - Rep. Hintz issued the following statement: 

 

“I am encouraged by the announcement of an agreement between the WEDC and Foxconn, and I 

look forward to getting answers to questions at tomorrow's meeting. I share Governor Evers' goal 

of having a realistic and accountable contract that can lead to new jobs and protect taxpayers going 

forward. State and local taxpayers have already spent over a billion dollars on a project with little 

to show more than three years later. It is my hope that any new contract brings better transparency 

and clarity from Foxconn going forward." 
 

### 

 


